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Attention Dealers - IMPORTANT PRIORITY MAINTENANCE CHANGE

We at RpmPlus have heard your feedback and are thrilled to announce that beginning with agreements sold on or after
July 1, 2019, Triumph Motorcycle Priority Maintenance claim reimbursements are 100% aligned to the requirements of the
OEM and therefore YOU the dealer, should no longer have high discounted claim reimbursements. Dealers selling Priority
Maintenance Agreements on Triumph units will notice a drastic increase in claim reimbursements amounts and only a
slight increase in dealer costs for Triumph units only. Additionally, services now include an annual service! If you have
any questions, please contact your RomPlus Sales Representative for more information!
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